
 

CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

Meeting Date: April 5, 2022 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From: B. Francis, City Manager 
 
Subject: Selection of New Commissioner – District 6   
 
Background:  The City Council is responsible for filling a vacancy on the Council according to 
Section 3.07 (C) of the Belle Isle Charter.  Due to the redistricting of the City, Vice-Mayor Jim 
Partin is now in District 7.  Although Vice-Mayor Partin could still have served District 6 until the 
end of his term, he resigned as District 6 Commissioner to compete for the position of District 7 
Commissioner with the resignation of Commissioner Sue Nielsen.  Therefore the Council has to 
fill the vacancy of District 6.  The City staff followed the procedure outlined in the Charter.   
 
The application period ends Monday, April 4th.  At that time, the City Clerk will forward all 
qualified applications to the Council for review.   
 

Staff Recommendation: Interview qualified applicants        
 
Suggested Motion:  I move that we appoint (Name of Applicant) as the District 6 
Commissioner.   
        
Alternatives:  None       
 
Fiscal Impact:  None  
 
Attachments:  To be sent after Application Period Closes 
  
    

 


